
Previous Council Direction: One Calgary 

On 2005 January 31, Council approved the Multi-Year Business Planning and Budgeting Policy 

(CFO004). This policy was amended on 2008 January 14 and on 2012 April 9.   

On 2008 April 28, Council Approved the User Fees and Subsidies Policy (CFO010) and later, 

on 2012 February 27, amended it (FCS2008, PFC2012-16) to provide a framework for decisions 

related to user fees. 

On 2011 April 5, Council approved principles for setting indicative tax rates (C2011-31). These 

were updated on 2018 March 21 (C2018-0304).   

On 2014 September 15, Council approved the City Manager’s Leadership Strategic Plan: 

Contract with Council (C2014-0703), which identified service plans and budgets as a key 

component of The City of Calgary’s performance management system intended to support 

better delivery of services to communities, customers and Calgarians.   

On 2015 November 25, the Capital Infrastructure Investment Strategy was approved by Council 

(C2015-0855) and on 2017 March 6, Council directed that Infrastructure Calgary update this 

strategy as part of the capital planning for the 2018 budget process (C2017-0214). 

On 2018 January 31 (C2018-0115), Council adopted the “Council Directives to Administration 

for 2019-2022 One Calgary Service Plans and Budgets”. Further, Council adopted a motion 

arising to direct Administration to bring forward amendments to the Council Priorities.  

On 2018 February 28, Council adopted amendments to the 2019-2022 Council Directives 

(C2018-0201) and approved “Three Conversations, One Calgary” as the framework that will 

guide the development of The City’s Strategic Plan for 2019-2022 (C2018-0224). 
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